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KSKY Roof of Hotel Stoneleigh sl lam licaas
Telephone RAndolph-6193 November 29, 1954

Maurice W. Nittler

Box 94

Geneve, Nebraska.

Dear lNr. Nittler;

Thanks a lot for your nice letter of November 23,

1954 regarding the reception of Your Station in

the SKY.

Your logging of this station seems to be correct.

We wish you the best for the coming year.
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